
Security Network 2015 report 

1. Network members, alongside the well-known anthropologist Seth Low, received Wenner-Gren 
Foundation funding for a workshop to be held in Ireland from 24 - 27th April 2016. The workshop 
will focus on 'Spaces of Security', which will also be the theme of our EASA panel in 2016. The 
workshop will include an impressive line-up of participants, such as Setha Low, Joseph Masco, 
Daniel Goldstein, Didier Bigo, Catherine Lutz and Katherine Verdery. The workshop is closed, but 
those interested in the anthropology of security are invited to the opening session on 24th April. 
 
2. Mark Maguire, Ursula Rao and Nils Zurawski are currently preparing an edited volume titled, 
Bodies of Evidence, which draws participants from EASA 2014. 


